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News conference at 1pm.
Please allow 5 minutes to 
walk from Parking Lot C to the 
Bioenergy construction site.

The news conference will be taking place outside on an active 
construction site. Please dress appropriately; no open-toed shoes.
In case of inclement weather, the announcement will take place in 
the Atrium of the Teaching and Learning Centre.
Note that the Ring Road is now two-way.
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